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The main studio for the existing facility is located within the city limits of
Pipestone, Minnesota. There is no proposed change in the location of the main
studio. Since the main studio is, and will continue to be, located within the city
limits of the community of license of the facility, it is respectfully submitted that
the proposed facility would be in compliance with the provisions of Section

73.1125 of the Commission’s Rules.






